
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
I wish to lodge my objection to the two tier system. 
There is no justification for segregating psychologists who are equally well trained 
As far as I have been able to discern, the clinical psychologists spend more time promoting 
themselves  and work toward obtaining positions of power and control within the APS.  They then 
advocate on their own behalf.  Good business practice, but unrealistic. 
 
I also wish to express my disappointment at the reduction in number of Medicare funded sessions 
for clients. 
It is important to complete the job or the benefits of psychology intervention may not be realised. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
 
Ruane Lipkie  
Psychologist 
 


